
 

 

TOWN OF HEBRON 

Select Board Meeting Minutes 

March 9, 2021 

 

Present:  Paul Hazelton, Patrick Moriarty, Richard James, and Karen Sanborn, Town 

Administrator 

1:00 P.M. 2021/2022 BUDGET AND WARRANT ARTICLES:  The Select Board reviewed 

the proposed 2021/2022 Budget and warrant articles.  The budget figures were 

adjusted based on the department/committee/commission/board presentations to the 

Board.  The Board reviewed the proposed warrant articles and removed the $100.00 

to the Dry Hydrant Capital Reserve Fund as the Board felt there was enough in the 

fund to maintain the current dry hydrants in town.  At this time there are no new dry 

hydrants proposed to be installed. 

 

 Vice-Chair Moriarty noted setting up a trust fund for abandoning and 

decommissioning of solar panels and ancillary equipment event mitigation is needed 

on improperly disposed components.  A discussion was held about setting this fund 

up before the warrant article to add a Solar Ordinance to the zoning ordinance had 

been voted in by the voters.  The Board asked Ms. Sanborn to check with town 

counsel the best way to address this situation.  

 

 The Select Board signed the Professional Services Agreement Renewal with 

Municipal Resources, Inc.   

 

2:30 P.M. MEETING ADJOURNED:  Selectman James moved to adjourn the meeting at 

2:30 p.m., seconded by Vice-Chair Moriarty.  The vote was unanimous.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Karen Sanborn  

Town Administrator  

     


